
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Economic and Workforce Development Department to report to the 
Economic Development Committee on the status of 10 properties that were transferred 
to the City after the Community Redevelopment Agency was eliminated. The report 
should include the status of the excess bond proceeds and the CRA Option Properties, 
and whether additional resources are necessary for the City to effectively leverage this 
program.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


